
The research survey will take 40 minutes to
complete. To learn more, scan this QR code:
Or visit this link:
https://uregina.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0koFiTiAd15SgOW

We are looking for parents/caregivers of
Canadian 3rd to 6th graders with DS to share
their views on their child’s friendships and
mental well-being. 

If your child is entering Grade 3 this fall, you
can participate!

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD IN
GRADE 3 TO GRADE 6 WITH A

SINGULAR DIAGNOSIS OF 

DOWN SYNDROME?
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